
From: Ann Davis [mailto:nhmaat@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Saturday, May 13, 2017 8:42 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Constituent Opinion re Northern Pass 
 
Dear Administrator Monroe, 
 
As many New Hampshire residents did in the beginning of Northern Pass project, I adorned 
my property with anti-northern pass signs. 
 
Northern Pass was a bad idea then and is even more of a bad idea now.  A non-US 
company, Hydro-Quebec, desperately wishes to expand its revenue area by selling energy 
TO SOUTHERN NEW ENGLAND.  And Eversource Energy has proven to be a less than 
competent utility company.  The end result is that Northern Pass wants us to believe it will 
provide NH with great economic benefit when it only provides  "construction jobs" and, of 
course, lower utility bills - which never happens anywhere!  We should be investing in clean 
renewable power; afterall, we have sunshine and wind nearly every day and should utilize 
these two natural energies.  Further, Northern Pass presents a multitude of eyesores 
throughout our State - a state that depends upon tourism, a state that is well-known for its 
natural beauty...not to mention its impact on heritage projects.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ann Davis 
261 Horse Corner Rd 
Chichester NH 03258 
603-903-3891 
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